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DPPI SEE Secretariat Statement 

 

 

In accordance with an arrangement of the General Inspectorate for Emergency Situations 

of Romania with the West City Hotel in Cluj-Napoca Romania concerning 

accommodation and meals for the participants of the Disaster Preparedness and 

Prevention Initiative for South Eastern Europe (hereinafter:”DPPI SEE”), that should 

participate to the ELSEDIMA Conference to be held in Cluj-Napoca from 17-19 May 

2018  

 

the DPPI SEE Secretariat with its address at Branilaca Sarajeva 34, Str. 71000 

Sarajevo, Bosnia and Herzegovina, hereby confirms that after the final number of the 

participants (guests) will be known and based on a proforma invoice issued by the 

hotel, we will pay in advance 50% of the costs for accommodation and meals. The 

rest of the costs will be paid not later than 28th May 2018. 

 
 
 

 
 

On behalf of DPPI SEE Secretariat 
 

 
 

                                                                                            Mrs. Vildana BIJEDIC 
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